judy@tuns.ca, 09:45 AM 14/06/19, INDUSTRY-BASED SEMINARS

To: judy@tuns.ca

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: INDUSTRY-BASED SEMINARS

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

ROBERT EAGLE

Thank you very much for your emailed letter regarding the paper and curriculum vitae of Dr. Rhodes. We are looking forward to his participation.

Regarding your proposed date of visit, we discussed it during the Mini PRC meeting we are presently having with Dr. Boctor and Dr. Hamdalluhpar. It would be most appropriate to have it during the first week of October. July will be most difficult for us as everybody will be busy preparing for the Anniversary. I will be away during most of September visiting CUTC and so that leaves October. This may not be a bad time to discuss long-term planning for the Industry-based seminar, an activity which we would like to link with the operation of TECHNOPOLIS, the SUT Science Park and so it will be an activity which we hope to continue beyond the life of the present SUT-CUTC project.

We would like therefore to maximize your presence during that visit for good planning and consideration of other activities in industry-based short term training which is required not only in Thailand but in the whole SEA region but most specially in Indochina. I am still not giving up the hope of having some collaborative activities with Vietnamese universities in this field.

I still need the reply from Dr. Hart as to the exact titles of the paper and the exact names and titles of the presentors. Kindly remind him about it as we need the information to be able to print the final program.

Looking forward to your next visit or our meeting when I visit TUNS. With best regards.

Yours sincerely,

Prof.Dr. Ruben C. Umaly Director, Centre for International Affairs





judy@tuns.ca, 09:45 AM 14/06/19, INDUSTRY-BASED SEMINARS

To: judy@tuns.ca

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Subject: INDUSTRY-BASED SEMINARS

Cc: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

ROBERT EAGLE

Thank you very much for your emailed letter regarding the paper and curriculum vitae of Dr. Rhodes. We are looking forward to his participation.

Regarding your proposed date of visit, we discussed it during the Mini PRC meeting we are presently having with Dr. Boctor and Dr. Hamdalluhpar. It would be most appropriate to have it during the first week of October. July will be most difficult for us as everybody will be busy preparing for the Anniversary. I will be away during most of September visiting CUTC and so that leaves October. This may not be a bad time to discuss long-term planning for the Industry-based seminar, an activity which we would like to link with the operation of TECHNOPOLIS, the SUT Science Park and so it will be an activity which we hope to continue beyond the life of the present SUT-CUTC project.

We would like therefore to maximize your presence during that visit for good planning and consideration of other activities in industry-based short term training which is required not only in Thailand but in the whole SEA region but most specially in Indochina. I am still not giving up the hope of having some collaborative activities with Vietnamese universities in this field.

I still need the reply from Dr. Hart as to the exact titles of the paper and the exact names and titles of the presentors. Kindly remind him about it as we need the information to be able to print the final program.

Looking forward to your next visit or our meeting when I visit TUNS. With best regards.

Yours sincerely,

Prof.Dr. Ruben C. Umaly Director, Centre for International Affairs

FROD.

Judy Young, 14:25 1/11/96 +00, Re: IUP Students' Arrival/repl

Return-Path: <JUDY@edison.adm.tuns.ca>

Date: Fri, 01 Nov 1996 14:25:04 +0000 (AST4ADT)

From: Judy Young <judy@tuns.ca>

Subject: Re: IUP Students' Arrival/reply

To: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th
Reply-To: judy@tuns.ca

Priority: normal

Comments: Authenticated sender is <JUDY@edison.adm.tuns.ca>

Hi Pin:

I trust you had a safe trip back. I will forward the message to Dr.

MacKay about the flight. Pam is off this afternoon so I will also check with her on Monday.

I will also give your message to Rob on Monday. I am just about the

only one working in this section this afternoon.

It is a beautiful fall day here. I am just back from my exercise class in the swimming pool. It was nice to meet you when you were here, hope you get back this way again.

Regards,

Judy (Friday afternoon - 2:30)
Judy Young, Secretary
Research Services
Technical University of Nova Scotia
P.O. Box 1000, Halifax, N.S.
(902) 420-7687, Fax (902) 420-2660
judy@tuns.ca

JUDY@edison.adm.tun, 23:44 1/11/96, IUP Students' Arrival

To: JUDY@edison.adm.tuns.ca From: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th Subject: IUP Students' Arrival

Co: Bcc:

X-Attachments:

Dear Judy,

Greetings!!

Has Rob come back yet? Re his culsulting fee of CDN\$2990 SUT transferred last month, please inform him that this happened because the exchange rate Baht/\$ has been fluctuating a bit. Having discussed with the financial people, I was told that they will pay the rest but to transfer it will cost more. Be assure he will receive it when he is here next time.

Next is something different. I am asking you to do me a favour. Please call Prof. David MacKay and inform him that the IUP students from Korat will be arriving Halifax on Nov 5th at 15.40 CP942. I have sent him an e-mail but not sure if he will receive it. He may be away or may not check his mail everyday. If he does not receive e-mail (because of some high technical problems), please ask him to check with Hamdullahpur, or Caley or Pam Griffin-Hody regarding the arrangement for the airport pick up, (as I have sent the message to all of them.) Hope this may not be too much burden for you.

Thank you very much in advance for your help.

Best regards, Pin, (Miss Thailand)

Judy Young, 16:05 21/10/96 +0, Reply for Robert Eagle/bank ac

Return-Path: <JUDY@edison.adm.tuns.ca>

Date: Mon, 21 Oct 1996 16:05:05 +0000 (AST4ADT)

From: Judy Young <judy@tuns.ca>

Subject: Reply for Robert Eagle/bank account

To: Robert <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>

Reply-To: judy@tuns.ca

Priority: normal

Comments: Authenticated sender is <JUDY@edison.adm.tuns.ca>

I have called the Royal Bank as Robert Eagle requested and the only information they could give me was that there was a deposit of \$2,990 made to his account. Is that the amount that you wished to have the confirmation on. If not could you please tell me what the amount for the draft should be so I can call the bank again. As it is not my account they are reluctant to give out details.

I would need the amount of the draft and the date it was issued. Hope this is of some help.

Judy Young

Judy Young, Secretary Research Services Technical University of Nova Scotia P.O. Box 1000, Halifax, N.S. (902) 420-7687, Fax (902) 420-2660 judy@tuns.ca

Judy Young, 10:55 6/2/97 +000, Attention: Dr. Umaly

Return-Path: <JUDY@edison.adm.tuns.ca>

Date: Thu, 06 Feb 1997 10:55:37 +0000 (AST4ADT)

From: Judy Young <judy@tuns.ca>

Subject: Attention: Dr. Umaly

To: cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th

Reply-To: judy@tuns.ca

Priority: normal

Comments: Authenticated sender is <JUDY@edison.adm.tuns.ca>

Dear Dr. Umaly:

Robert Eagle has asked me to send you an e-mail to confirm that he will be in Thailand the first week in March. He will be accompanying the Minister of Education.

Regards,

Judy Young

Judy Young, Secretary

Research Services

Technical University of Nova Scotia

P.O. Box 1000, Halifax, N.S.

(902) 420-7687, Fax (902) 420-2660

judy@tuns.ca



med 13/2/5-1